
 

30-Mar-2020 

 
Public Notice 
 
 
Due to the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic the following process will now be followed 
at all Township of Addington Highlands waste sites. 

Ratepayers and Township employees are to maintain social distancing a minimum of 2 m at 
all times. 

Ratepayers are to deposit their clean recycling and waste at the appropriate locations as 
instructed by the waste site attendant.  

The Township will temporarily waive the requirement for logo bags at the waste site but clear 
bags must be used for disposal. 

The Township will temporarily not accept cash of any sort at the waste sites.  Bulk items 
subject to fees will be invoiced to the ratepayer.  Waste Site staff will require to see your waste 
site pass and get your name and address for invoicing.  Invoices will be mailed to the ratepayer 
with backup documentation. 

The Township will maintain giving one logo bag for recycling at the waste site but logo bags will 
not be for sale at the Waste Sites. 

For information contact Brett Reavie, Manager of Roads and Waste, 613-336-2286 Ext 206, 
roadsandwaste@addingtonhighlands.ca 

 


